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	Dear Parents,
I hope that the Year 6 parents have enjoyed looking at the Osmington Bay field trip photos. Thank you Mrs Cargill, Caroline Ellacott, Ben Little, Duncan Francis and Mrs Anderson for ensuring that all the children had a wonderful experience making memories.

Thank you very much to everyone who took part in the Reading challenge, we made £250. This means 30% off new books! Well done to Lexi in Year 5 for raising over £60 towards this total.

Staffing for September

I am pleased to share with you our new staffing teams for September 2018. The children will be meeting their new teachers and visiting their new classroom on Thursday 5th July.

Year group

Teacher

Teaching assistants

Foundation

Miss Jess Bakewell

Wendy Breakspear, Justine Powling/Lynda Smith

1

Mrs Anna Kerman

Sarah Page and Sharon Roberts

2

Mrs Kerry Mascord (Mrs Katie Roberts on a Friday)

Sarah Anderson and Sylvia Ward

3

Mrs Sarah McNaught

Jenny Bahar and Sarah Page

4

Miss Claire Lovegrove

Annie Davis 

5

Mr Joe Burbank

Daisy Breaskspear, Justine Powling/Lynda Smith and Anne Rowe

6

Mrs Catherine Cargill

Caroline Ellacott, Ben Little and Anne Rowe

Tracy Young = 3 afternoons intervention sessions.         Katie Roberts = SENCO

Unfortunately we are saying good bye to Marie Martin who has been a Teaching Assistant for 16 years at Stockham School. Marie is moving away to be nearer to family. We are also sad to say goodbye to Sally Straw who has been a Teaching Assistant in the Foundation class and Year 5 since December.  We wish them both the best of luck for the future.

Congratulations to Emma Robins who is expecting her first baby at the end of August. Emma will be enjoying a restful summer and will return after she has had time to cuddle lots with her new baby girl. We are currently looking to appoint a temporary lunchtime supervisor, starting in September. This position is for 7.5 hours a week.  Please let me know if you are interested in this position and would like a copy of the job description and person spec.  The successful candidate must be committed to following the school’s safeguarding and behaviour policies.
Reminder –It is INSET day tomorrow and next Monday - Children are back in school on Tuesday 26th June

Important dates – 

22nd and 25th June – INSET days

27th June – ‘Stockham’s Got Talent’ auditions in hall

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week All of Year 6. Thank you for your help.  


Mr. Burbank and Flo Stoermer are running 100km on 14th July along the ridgeway to raise money for Stockham School ICT equipment. If you would like to make a donation, please visit the link below to the Friends of Stockham Total Giving Page.  Thank you!
                 https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/sssh
CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week Foundation Class have been builders. They created their own Lego
             buildings following their plans. In maths they used their addition skills to work out 
             how many bricks had been delivered to the building site.  On Wednesday we had a
             special visitor from the police force come and talk to the class. During the morning 
             all the children wrote down their own questions ready to ask the policeman in the 
             afternoon. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have been adding 10’s in maths, and sketching and labelling flowering
             plants and trees in science. We have also been practising very hard for our class 
             assembly!

Year 2  We have been comparing amounts of money and investigating totals using five coins

             in our maths lessons.  In geography, we have been researching what life is like in the

             jungle using the iPads.
Year 3  This week we’ve been learning about calligrams in English.  We have explored 

             fractions in maths.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been learning about 2D shapes and symmetry in maths.  In 
             art we have been making Roman mosaics.  In French we have been learning about 
             how to say how many brothers and sisters we have. 
Year 5  Year 5 have been looking at percentages and decimals in maths.  We have also

             been writing descriptions in English.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been writing and creating arty pictures for either their PGL 
             experience or other exciting activities. They have also been creating diary extracts 
             of their adventures in writing.

Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Isabelle, Olivia and Ava for their amazing stories about Tim and Tom's building
             site adventures. 

Year 1  All of Year 1 for a fabulous assembly!

Year 2  Alfie R for consistent improvement with the Golden Mile every day.  You are
             always pushing yourself to complete more and more laps!  Brandon for 

             determination in phonics and showing so much progress.  I am so proud of you!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for amazing presentation skills with their calligrams.
Year 4  All of Year 4 for an excellent school trip!
Year 5  Minah for showing great listening skills in maths.  Barnaby for a great 

             mathematical explanation.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for being either so incredible at PGL or such good helpers in the 
             younger classes over the 2 days. They were such an amazing group and all the
             PGL leaders commented on how great they were!

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 1!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










